
From: Sharon Bodeker
To: David Loughrey
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 672236
Date: Friday, 23 November 2018 03:33:00 p.m.
Attachments: Fortune Theatre documentation_Redacted.pdf

Dear David
 
Please find attached our response to your LGOIMA request on the Fortune Theatre.  Once again,
please accept my apology for the delay in getting this information to you.
 
Kind regards
 
Sharon Bodeker
Team Leader Civic
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231| Mobile: 021 178 5337
Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
From: David Loughrey 
Sent: Wednesday, 5 September 2018 4:05 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 672236
 

David has submitted a LGOIMA request - 672236.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
I request all reports, communications and other documents pertaining to the Fortune
Theatre in the last 12 months.

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name
David Loughrey

Email address
david.loughrey@odt.co.nz

Mailing address
david.loughrey@odt.co.nz

Contact phone number
4793515

mailto:David.Loughrey@odt.co.nz
mailto:Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/
mailto:david.loughrey@odt.co.nz
mailto:david.loughrey@odt.co.nz










































































































































































































































































































































































































